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Mr Paul French

Co-Convenor

Central Business District Bicycle User Group
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BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr French

I refer to representations made on your behalf by the Premier of Queensland, the
Honourable Anna Bligh MP, regarding the planned safety audit of the area under the
Riverside Expressway.

Although Council is keen to encourage commuter cycling, this area is owned by the
Queensland Government and the announced safety audit will be managed by the
Department of Infrastructure and Planning. It appears that the Premier’s office has
referred your letter to me in error, and 1 have now referred it back to Mr Greg
Polkinghorne, Director Government Development Projects, at the Department of
Infrastructure and Planning. I apologise for the inconvenience this has caused you.

Thank you for contacting the Premier about this matter.

Yours sincerely -~ 7

U
Campbell Newman

/ﬂ LORD MAYOR
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